
 

 

 

 

 

          05 /08 / 2015 

 

Bangladeş Başkonsolosluğu 

İstanbul 

 

We would like kindly ask you to provide visa for Mr. Ömer Seyfettin Bülbül since 05/08/2015 

with Rok Teknik Metal Makine ve Kalıp San. Tic. Ltd. Şti for him different business visit to 

Bangladesh in order to follow up the business relashionship with The Banglamark betwen 

14/08/2015 – 21/08/2015 

Rok Teknik Metal Makine ve Kalıp San. Tic. Ltd. Şti guarantees to overtake all transactions 

and expenses that could ocuur as a result of any ilness and/or accident that may be faced by  

Mr. Ömer Seyfettin Bülbül during him travel and stay in Bangladesh 

We will visit Bangladesh several times in order to follow up our business relations with  The 

Banglamark and projects, we would kindly ask for 14/08/2015 – 21/08/2015 entry visa. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 


